
 
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 

 

 

In the Matter of Proposed Change to Number of Elected Council Members 
 

TAKE NOTICE THAT the Council of the Corporation of the Municipality of Powassan 

will hold a Public Meeting on the 2
nd

 day of December, 2013 at 6:30 p.m. at the 

Municipal Office, Council Chambers, 466 Main Street, Powassan, to consider the 

proposed By-law to reduce the number of elected Council members from seven (7) to 

five(5) effective 2014 elections. 

 

ANY PERSON may attend the Public Meeting and/or make written or oral  

representation either in support of or in opposition to the proposed By-law change to 

Council. 

 

AND TAKE NOTICE THAT any written submissions and material in support 

of or in opposition to the proposed By-law change to Council will be received by the 

Treasurer on or before the meeting. 

 

Dated at the Municipality of Powassan this 8
th

 of November, 2013. 

 

Maureen Lang 

Clerk-Treasurer 

 

 


